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CENTRAL LIBRARY’S CALIFORNIA HISTORY ROOM REOPENING DELAYED 

The Central Library’s California History Room, soon to be renamed the San Joaquin 
Valley Heritage and Genealogy Center, will reopen to the public on July 1st. The room 
was scheduled to reopen on Monday, June 17th; however, renovations have been 
delayed by a few routine snags.  
 
The room, which holds the Library system’s local history books and historical records, 
has been closed for six weeks in order to expand the square footage and reconfigure 
shelving to allow for an upcoming preservation project. 
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